Vermilion Minor Hockey 2022-2023 Registration
Registration for the upcoming season is now open and will remain open online until June 19th until 11:59pm.
After this date players who are members of our association AND have previously registered for hockey will be considered late.  A $100 late fee will apply.
You must register online between June 6th and June 19th. .
Registration cheques and Family bond cheques are to be handed in with Jodi @ Twin D Plumbing the week of June 20th to June 24th.
A chart of hockey fees will be provided on the next page.  
If you are registering ALL returning players skip down to the link below Register Now.
For those of you who have registered a child in hockey before and have completed the Respect in Sports for Parents AND now want to register a NEW hockey player too that has never played before you must first add the new player to you respect in sport account.  So, log into the link below and click PROFILE at the top and the a little further down click on Child Management and Add Child.  Once you have added all the children that are needed proceed to the link under REGISTER NOW.
For those of you who HAVE NEVER EVER registered a child to play hockey before you must FIRST complete the course RESPECT IN SPORT FOR PARENTS. Please complete this course then come back and use the link under REGISTER NOW to complete registering your child in hockey.  Please remember your email and passwords you create you will need them for years to come.
Here is the link for Respect in Sports
https://hockeyalbertaparent.respectgroupinc.com/koala_final/

REGISTER NOW!!!!
The following link will take you to WELCOME TO HOCKEY REGISTERY
https://register.hockeycanada.ca/home
In the top right corner you will hit LOGIN -and sign in
Now Click on Register to Play
Now find your Organization….Alberta should be all ready showing just enter your postal code and hit search
Select Vermilion Minor Hockey Association 
Now click on Register Now
Next Click Register Now again
From here follow the prompts to register an existing player with their name and birthdate.  You should be able to locate the child you are trying to register.  Follow the prompts until you have registered all the players you are wanting to register and you get a notification that an email receipt has been emailed to myself. Next come see me (Jodi Selte) at Twin D Plumbing during business hours from June 20th to June 24th to hand in your payments and bond cheques.
If you have any questions, please call me or text me at 780 853 7100.  PLEASE remember I am also at work.  Twin D does take priority.  So please leave me a message and I will get back to you as soon as I can.  Please DO NOT call the TWIN D phone.
Thanks!!!  Jodi

